
 
 

Invitation letter 

 

Dear Bui Ngoc Tu, 

  

On behalf of the International Conference on Geoinformatics for Spatial-Infrastructure Development in 

Earth & Allied Sciences (GIS IDEAS 2024) we are delighted to inform you that the conference's technical 

committee recognized the technical merit of your work through a rigorous review process. Your technical 

paper titled “Predicting Land-Use Change Using GIS and Machine Learning: A Case Study in Tuyen Quang 

City, Vietnam” has been “Accepted” for the GIS IDEAS 2024. 

 

The GIS-IDEAS 2024 will take place from December 11th to 13rd, 2024, at the Grand Vista Hotel, 

Chiangrai, Thailand. The conference is designed to foster both academic discourse and practical knowledge 

sharing through workshop sessions. We look forward to welcoming you to the conference and facilitating 

a dynamic discussion around your research. 

 

If you have any inquiries, or need further assistance, please don't hesitate to contact us.  

 

       Best regards, 

 

 

         Asst.Prof. Pornthep Rojanavasu, Ph.D. 

Dean of School of Information and Communication Technology 

        University of Phayao 

 

 

Contact:  

Technical information: E-mail: secretariat-2024@gis-ideas.org,  

Financial and Local arrangement: Email: krittika.ka{at}up.ac.th, jirabhorn.ch{at}up.ac.th 

  Tel.: +66(0) 54466666 ext., 2318, Mobile: +66(0) 624256596 (Paisarn Jeefoo) 
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